
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsored Walk 
Our sponsored walk took place last Friday afternoon and the children had a fantastic time.        

Thank you to all of the parents who came to watch and support the children.  Sponsor money 

should be given in by Friday 4th November when we will let everyone know the total raised.  

Half Term 

We have a had a really busy half term, with our netball and football teams playing in competitive 

matches and children from Year 1—Year 6 involved in cross country events with other Croydon 

schools.   

Our Reception class children have finished their first half term in school, and we are really proud 

of how well they have settled.  Year 2 have had a visit to Kenley Aerodrome, and approximately 

175 pupils came to the school disco.  We ended the half term with a Harvest Assembly taken by 

Reverend Elizabeth Goodridge from All Saints Church, along with performances from our choir.   

All children are due to return to school on Monday 31st October.  We look forward to seeing you 

all then and hope you have a restful break.  



 

Dates for your Diary 
 2nd & 3rd November  Year 1 & Year 2 Hearing Tests 

 4th November   Firework Spectacular—Gates open at 6.30 pm 

 8th November   Open Day for prospective parents 

 10th November   Parents’ Evening Meeting 

 14th November   Odd Socks Day / Book Fair, Reception only Parents’ Evening Meeting 

 15th November   Parents’ Evening Meeting 

 18th November   TT Rockstars Day 

 2nd December   Christmas Fair from 3.00 pm—4.30 pm 

 9th December    Infant Nativity Play  

 12th December    Carol Service at All Saints Church  

 13th December   Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Pantomime trip 

 14th December   Pupils’ Christmas Dinner  

 15th December   Class parties and Tacky Xmas Jumper Day  

 16th December    Last day of term—School finishes at 1.30 pm 

 4th January   Pupils return to school  

 

Harvest 

We were astounded by the generosity of our community with the donations received for Purley 

Food Hub as part of our Harvest celebrations.  We would like to pass on our thanks to everyone 

who donated.  We know it will make a real difference to local families who are struggling during 

difficult times.  

Spooky Disco 

We had a great time last night at the Spooky Disco.  The children danced to their favourite tunes 

and we saw some fantastic costumes.  Thank you to all of those who came and supported the 

event. We have raised approximately £330.00 which will go into our school fund and will be used 

to provide resources for the school.   


